
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5 
Monday,  September 21, 2020– 7:00 pm 

Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray with the Pledge of 
Allegiance at 7:00. 

ROLL CALL:  Members present: Terry Albrecht, Pat Bolton, Eric Ray, and Marcia Anderson. 
There were 6 neighbors present, including Sherrie Avery, Executive Director of 
Neighborworks. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 Sherry Avery, Executive Director of Neighborworks gave an update on Rockcress 

Commons and the Medical Tech Park Minor Subdivision. 
 We received a certificate from Neighborworks for our work on cleaning up Russell Park 

PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS 
 If there is a concern about dust at the construction at the Clinic please contact Eric and he 

will contact the Clinic and/or Dick Andersen Construction. 
 There was a concern about a person in backyards along Whispering Ridge and Mountain 

View.  It has been addressed. 
 There is quite a bit of spotted Knapp weed south of the Devonshires.  Eric will contact the 

County. 

OLD BUSINESS 
 Approve Minutes:  The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Terry and second 

by Pat. 
 Reports: There is a “rumor” of a Medical Campus for Doctors, with the staff provided by 

Western University and buildings by Benefis. 

OTHER BUSINESS: 
 Council Vacancy search -  Marcia sent an email concerning the Facebook Page, with the 

City Policies, to Katy Kotynski, who said that she may be interested in filling the vacancy 
when the pandemic is under control. 

NEXT MEETING –after a discussion with those present and advise from Lanni Klasner and 
Sherry Avery about holding council meetings, it was decided that we will hold meetings, 
because speakers are willing to come and we can inform everyone of what is happening in 
the area. 

ADJOURN-The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 on a motion by Pat and second by Terry. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Marcia Anderson, Secretary


